
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin to listen to all arguments of protectors of
Siversky forest at personal reception in Saint-Petersburg

  
  

Today the Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee is going to hold personal receptions of
citizens in the building of Leningrad Region Investigations Directorate (4, Torzhkovskya Street,
Saint-Petersburg).

The information spread by Internet sources that the number of citizens admitted to be limited or that
the Chairman has refused to meet with protectors of Siversky forest is not true. Mr. Bastrykin is
going as usual to listen to all who will come and representatives of public concerned about Siversky
forest problem in the first place.

Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin
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